
18 November 2016 

TOTAL POLICING 

To all Residents 

Grenfell Tower 
Lancaster West Estate 

Dear Resident 

Recent stabbing event at Grenfell Tower 

As you may already be aware, sadly stabbing took place in Grenfell Tower on 23 September 
2016. The victims were a father and his son, who sustained a serious injury, and this incident 
had an effect on the whole family unit. The family were supported by the TMO, police and 
social services in moving to new accommodation. 

We are writing to inform you that a 28-year-old suspect was arrested on 2 November in 
Liverpool and charged in relation to the incident. This individual has been remanded in custody 
and both the police and victims thank local residents for all their help in this matter. If anyone 

inv further info ~bout the incident, p!ea~e do not hes!t~te to ca!l NottJng Hi!~ ClD on 

Grenfell Tower is a secure building and has two secudty doors leading to the lift lobby area. In 
order to keep the building secure please do not provide access to people who you do not know 
and who are not visiting your fiat. If your door buzzer sounds, please make sure you only allow 
visitors known to you to your property and not strangers into the rest of the building. 

The entrance door at Grenfell Tower was recently damaged from, we believe, being propped 
open to allow free access to anyone. Under no circumstances should either of the secudty 
doors on the ground floor be propped open as anyone doing this is putting the security of all 
residents at risk. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicola Bartholomew 
Neighbourhood Team Leader 
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